El Dorado County Board of Supervisors

Response To The
2003-2004
Grand Jury Final Report




The County of El Dorado

Chief Administrative Office

330 Fair Lane
Laura S Gill Placerville, CA 95667-4197

Chief Administrative Officer
f Administr ff Phone (530)621-5530

Fax (530)626-5730

September 14, 2004

The Honorable Suzanne Kingsbury, Presiding Judge
Superior Court of El Dorado County

1354 Johnson Boulevard

South Lake Tahoe, CA 96150

Dear Judge Kingsbury:
Pursuant to Section 933(b) of the Penal Code, the Board of Supervisors of El Dorado County is

herewith submitting its response to the applicable findings and recommendations, as set forth by
the El Dorado County Grand Jury in its final report for 2003-2004, issued on June 25, 2004.

Sincerely,

(¢,

Rusty Dupray, Chair
El Dorado County Board of Supervisors

Cc: 2003-2004 Grand Jury Foreman
2004-2005 Grand Jury Foreman
El Dorado County Department Heads
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